
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: OC Sheriff PIO cell (714) 904-7042                                                    

 
Update on evacuations and road closures for Bond Fire burn area  

 

SILVERADO CANYON, Ca. (December 14, 2021): Effective Tuesday December 14, 2021, at 5 p.m. 

Evacuation Orders (Mandatory) are lifted for Williams Canyon and Modjeska Canyon. Evacuation 

Orders (Mandatory) remain in place for Silverado Canyon while crews clear debris from roadways. 

The Silverado Canyon Evacuation Order will be lifted once roads are passable, expected to be later 

this evening.  

Road closures are lifted for Santiago Canyon Road, Williams Canyon, and Modjeska Canyon at the 

Grade.  Hard road closures remain in place for Modjeska Canyon Road at Santiago Canyon Road 

and Silverado Canyon Road while crews from OC Public Works and the Orange County Fire 

Authority are working to clear debris from the roadways.   

To report storm-related issues with a County road or flood control channel, call the Orange County 

Public Works Storm Center 714-955-0200 during standard business hours and 714-955-0333 during 

flash flood events and emergencies when OC Public Works’ Department Operations Center is 

activated. 

A map with detailed depictions of the areas under evacuation can be found at  

www.ocsheriff.gov/bondfire 

Evacuation Areas 

• Silverado Canyon - Evacuation Order (MANDATORY) 

• Williams Canyon - Evacuation Lifted 

• Modjeska Canyon - Evacuation Lifted 

Hard Road Closures 

• Modjeska Canyon Road at Santiago Canyon Road 

• Silverado Canyon Road 

Sheltering 

A Care and Reception Center remains available at the Lake Forest Sport Park located at 28000 

Rancho Parkway, Lake Forest CA 92630.  Directions are available here: 

https://www.lakeforestca.gov/722/Address-Directions  
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Orange County Public Works, the Orange County Fire Authority and the Orange County Sheriff’s 

Department are working in Unified Command. 

Residents are encouraged to check regularly for updates through local media and on Facebook and 

Twitter following #OCCanyonFlood at: 

 @OCSheriff 

 @ocfireauthority (Twitter) @OrangeCountyFireAuthority (Facebook) 

 @OCPublicWorks 
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